GOVERNMENT

FLORTIDA

Interoffice Memorandum

July 12,2019

TO: Mayor Jerry L. Demings
and Board of County Commissioners

FROM: Diana M. Almodovar, P.E., Interim Director, Public Works Departmentgb\)\¥

CONTACT PERSON:  Christine N. Lofye, P. E., Manager(7 . V£
Traffic Engineering Division
PHONE NUMBER: (407) 836-7890

SUBJ: Establishment of a Stop Controlled One-way Roadway on Taylor Creek
Road from 18S feet north to 185 feet south of Culvert Headwall #BISJR054

The Christmas Civic Association requested that the Traffic Engineering Division review
safety on Taylor Creek Road from Colonial Drive to State Road 520.

Traffic Engineering staff performed a traffic study and found that safety can be improved
by the installation of a one-way roadway from 185 feet north to 185 feet south of culvert
headwall #BISJR054. Each of the approaches of the one-way only roadway will be
controlled by a Stop sign. The purpose of the one-way only roadway is to improve safety
for vehicles on Taylor Creek Road approaching the culvert headwall and reduce vehicle
speeds.

Staff recommends that the Board approve a Stop controlled one-way roadway on Taylor
Creek Road from 185 feet north to 185 feet south of culvert headwall #BISJR054.

Action Requested: Approval of a Stop Controlled one-way roadway on Taylor Creek
Road from 185 feet north to 185 feet south of culvert headwall
#BISJR054. District 5.
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